Lyddington Village Hall eNotice Board



Government restriction COVID19 mean that the Village Hall is closed until further notice.

Lyddington play area and Lyddington Tennis courts have now been ruled shut.

Meetings and Events have been cancelled for the foreseeable future

Egg rolling on the Village Green 13th April sorry cancelled Walk and picnic Prestley Hill 14th June sorry cancelled safari Supper 27th June sorry cancelled

We hope you all stay safe and well and look forward to the time when we can welcome you back to regular classes, meetings, activities and events planned for later in the year.

Thanks to the children at 111 Main Street for their rainbows. I hope they are happy for me to share them here with you to give some cheer to all.

In the absence of the normal notices we are using this platform to collate information about services and kindnesses which are available to Lyddington residents during this period. It runs to two pages!!!! Do you have recommendations for helpful on-line links for people in self isolation and for parents with home schooling?

I will gladly put these together in another eNewsletter

- respond on this email - I have a few already.

Lyddington Community Support Group

Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/groups/586973638556307
Whatsapp group – connecting those who wish to help with those who need it Lots of other ideas and offers of support too.

Prescription collection

Rutland Health Primary Care Network has a local scheme for collection of medicines to reduce footfall in GP surgeries & hence risk to patients & staff.

Dinah Hurwood is co-ordinating the scheme for Lyddington.

If you need medicines to be collected please email: lyddingtonprescriptionservice@gmail.com

Call: 0116 2606580 Mobile: 07703749097

Anyone who is low risk can volunteer to help. Please let Dinah know if you are available to volunteer. She will need your full name & contact details. Email address dinah.hurwood@sky.com

THANK YOU DINAH FOR DOING THIS FOR US ALL

National round of applause for the NHS

8pm every Thursday night. Clap TONIGHT from your windows, gardens and gates to say thanks to all the heroes risking their lives to save others

Pictures, photographs, poems and short prose to share

If anyone, children or adults, would like to share some inspiration for those walking through the village I will print out and display in the Village Hall Notice board Send as soft copy to rosalind.crane@gmail.com